
At this point of our Save the Groves campaign we need as many people as possible to write to 
each of the local area councillors to voice our opinion. 

Below is a template that you may find useful if you are writing to a member of the executive board 
or a councillor who has stated they are in favour of demolishing the old Groves building. Please 
feel free to add your own personal story or opinions. Individual letters matter. 

It will also be helpful to write to councillors who are against the demolition. Simply insert your 
thanks for their support at the beginning of the letter. To close, thank them again for supporting the 
call to stop the demolition. 
__________________

Your Address

Your Phone Number/ Email address (optional)

Date: January ___, 2016

Dear Cllr __________,

I/we are writing to express my/our dismay of the decision to demolish the old Groves school  
building. 

The rushed decision by members of the Wrexham council executive board is outrageous and must 
be reversed. 

The decision to demolish the building fails to take into account the widespread and deeply held 
public affection for the building. It is a much loved, architectural gem that has significant historical 
significance to our town and it must be saved.

We must have a meaningful, open and transparent public consultation about the future of the 
Groves, regardless of what the educational planning is for the future of the site. 

We cannot reverse engineer history. We must have a meaningful discussion about saving our 
architectural heritage. Stop the demolition.

Sincerely,


